OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS
W= & NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

Jennifer A. Salisbury

CABINET SECRETARY

February 6, 1998

Shackelford Oil Company
P.O. Box 10665
Midland, Texas 79702

Dear Mr. Shackelford:

This letter is in reference to Shackelford Oil Co. Mobil Federal # 7L Sec.21-
T19S-32E, Lea County, New Mexico. The New Mexico Oil Conservation
Division (NMOCD) requests documentation on the surveyed surface location,
copies of well logs, and the deviation survey for this well. The NMOCD has
requested this information verbally and in written correspondence. The surface
location of this well under its original permit to drill was approved as a standard
location 330' FWL and 2310' FSL, but after its completion all subsequent
paperwork shows this well to be at 330' FWL and (2410") FSL. If the 2410' FSL
is correct, then Shackelford Oil Co. needs to apply to the NMOCD, Santa Fe,
New Mexico for a Non-Standard Well location under Rule 104. If the 2410'
FSL is a typographic error please show this on an NMOCD C-103 Sundry Notice
and submit it to this office.

Please provide this information to the NMOCD Hobbs office within 15 days of
receipt of this letter to avoid any production penalties.

Sincerely, - .
Y
Chris Williams

District 1 Supervisor

cc: Well File
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